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 Thursday, 21st October 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Year 2 Residential Trip to How Hill 

 
Thank you very much for completing the ‘Year 2 Residential’ survey earlier in the year, we are 

delighted to confirm that the Year 2 residential trip to How Hill will take place from Wednesday 6th 
July to Friday 8th July 2022. We will be holding an information meeting in school on Thursday 11th 

November 2021 at 9:45am. 
 

We have organised this trip for several years now and it has proved very successful. All of the children 

have enjoyed it and it is an experience that we are sure they will remember for many years to come. 
 

We are looking at a cost for this trip of £160-£165, depending on the number of children making a 
confirmed booking to take part. This is a little higher than we anticipated from our previous visit, 

two years ago, but still offers really good value for money. Those ‘pupil premium’ children who are 

registered as such will be entitled to a discount equal to the board and lodgings element of the trip of 

£60. 

 
As always, spaces are limited so if you would like your child to take part in this trip, please can you 

make payment via our ‘Parent Pay’ system of the non-refundable (unless the trip does not go 

ahead) ‘How Hill deposit’ of £40 by Friday 26th November. You will need to pay a further £60 

by Friday 4th February, with the final amount of approximately £60-£65 (to be confirmed) due to be 

paid by Monday 28th March 2022. 
 

If you have any questions. Please do not hesitate to ask me or your child’s class teacher. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Neave 

Extended Education Leader 
 
 

 

 


